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July 3, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

What would you think of doing an article for our 
August issue on the election campaign combining exposé 
material with an editorial frame-work, pointing out the 
crucial importance of the cast of the new Congress for 
the successful prosecution of the mar. 

We should probably allow about the same amount of 
space as the Poland article required. 

I should appreciate an immediate reply. If you 
agree to write this piece, will you please outline your 
plan briefly. Deadline is July 15th. 

With regards, 

Cordially yours 
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LOUIS HARAP 
Managing Editor 
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